
Foxborough Commission on Disability 

Minutes of April 18, 2018 

 

Members Present:   

Sue Collins, Charlie Hobbs, Nick Riccio, Sheri Barrett and Cindy Curran 
 

Above and Beyond Award: 

Chris Gunn, owner of Primo’s Sandwich Shop was chosen as this year’s individual recipient of the Above 

and Beyond Award. Paul Farmer, owner of FarmerSIGN, was chosen as the business recipient.  The 

award will be presented at the Board of Selectman’s meeting May 29
th

 at 7 o’clock. Sue will order the 

awards. Alex Gomes, a reporter from the Foxboro Reporter was at the meeting and stated she would 

write an article about the Award when we give her the information.  
 

New Brochure: 

The FCOD brochure needs to be up-dated with the names of new Board Members. Nick will see about 

having the new brochure printed.  We will wait to hear the response from the Police Department. 
 

Linked Together:  

Margaret and Andrea were unable to attend the meeting and will up-date the FCOD at the next meeting. 
 

Add new Board Member: 

Cindy will speak with the Chief of Police to request a Police Officer to apply as a representative member 

of the FCOD. She will up-date the FCOD at the next meeting.  

 

Picnic Tables: 

Debbie Giardino, director of the Rec. Dept., requested funding for 2 accessible picnic tables for the 

Foxboro Common. The FCOD agreed to donate toward the 2 tables. Debbie will send more information 

regarding the cost. 
 

Minutes: 

A motion was made by Charlie to accept the March Minutes, seconded by Sherri. Motion passed. 
 

Adjourn: 

Motion to adjourn made by Sue, seconded by Nick; motion passed. 

 

Next Meeting:  Wednesday, May 16
th

 @ 3 PM at the Town Hall 

 

Respectfully submitted by Cindy Curran 


